
From: J.O'Connor@wigan.gov.uk <J.O'Connor@wigan.gov.uk>  
Sent: 25 July 2019 11:30 
To: Carolyn Wilkins <Carolyn.Wilkins@oldham.gov.uk> 
Subject: Oldham Council Resolution - Restoring Government Funding for Brownfield Housing 
Development  
 
Good morning Dr Wilkins  

The Leader has asked me to thank you for your recent letter regarding the above and to 

let you know he has noted your comments 

Many thanks  

Jo  

 

 

 

Jo O'Connor 
PA to the Leader of the Council  

and the Mayor  
Executive and Civic Support Team 
Resources Directorate 
Mayor’s Parlour 
Library Street 
Town Hall, Library Street 
Wigan.  WN1 1YN 
01942 827001 (internal 2001) 
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